
To : All Research Students 
From : Graduate School (GS) 
Cc: All Staff 
Date : 
Subject : 

14 April 2022 
Resumption of GS Reception Counter Service 

  
  
Dear Students 
  
Please be informed that the GS will resume counter service from 25 April 2022.  
 
Open hours: 
Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. - 12:45 p.m. & 2:15 p.m. - 5:20 p.m. 
Saturdays, Sundays and Public Holidays:  Closed 
 
For enquiries, please call 3400 3635 or email gs.enquiry@polyu.edu.hk. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Graduate School 
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